
OXBRIDGE WATERMENS CHALLENGE 
CANCELLED 

Sorry to say that with the prevailing Covid 19 situation we have 
decided to cancel our event this year. 

There are many considerations that must be made before such 
a decision is arrived at.  The safety of our members is always 
the over riding factor in our deliberations. 

Many of our crews are in, or are close to being in the ‘high risk’ 
age group. 

Thames Alive (organising the Flotilla) and The Boat Race 
Limited have already cancelled their events. 

We look forward to seeing how things pan out as time goes by 
and hope to be able to run the Tudor Pull, although at the 
moment this too will need serious consideration in line with 
whatever the government decide needs to be done to keep us 
all safe from the spread of the pandemic. 

Watch this space.
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